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Report on Inauguration of "La Flor" - The Bloom of Hope: 2nd Edition 

 

The P.G department of Botany celebrated a significant milestone on May 8, 2023, with the 

inauguration of the departmental e-magazine, "La Flor" - The Bloom of Hope: 2nd Edition. 

This initiative served as a platform to showcase the diverse talents within the department. 

The magazine was inaugurated by our respected Principal –Dr. Samar Chattopadhayay and 

many other dignitaries were present to glorify the occasion. 

A gala cultural event marked the occasion, featuring competitions in art, scientific posters, 

and photography. The enthusiastic participation witnessed culminated in an awards 

ceremony honoring outstanding contributors."La Flor" 2 features a variety of content, 

including general, scientific, literary, art photography, and puzzle sections. This edition 

surpassed the first in scale and impact.  

As the journey with "La Flor" continues, the anticipation of its continued growth and 

impact remains high, promising to inspire curiosity and camaraderie among current and 

future members of the botanical fraternity. Many former students and teachers also 

contributed to the magazine writing and were present on the day of the magazine launch, 

adding to the vibrancy and richness of the event. 
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